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To whom it may concern,
We are writing to you to address our concerns towards our school recycling. We are a Level Two Rights Respecting school, currently working towards our Gold Accreditation in July. We are also focusing on Global Goals this year and as a part of this, recycling has been a major point towards Global Goal number twelve, (This Global Goal is about responsible consumptions). 
Our school already has a paper-recycling bin and a fruit compost bin. We have all the supplies needed in this field but would like to focus on plastic recycling. We would like information and support to enable us to recycle plastic to make our school one-step closer to improve waste in the Wolviston community. We would like to discuss resources available to us. 
We would also welcome you to visit our school to talk to our children about recycling in the Stockton area.

Yours sincerely,  
 Aislinn, Lilia and Sienna
Team Green and Rights Respecting Champions
Wolviston Primary School
